AR

UPDATE REGARDING SERVICE ALERT/ETHANOL-BLEND FIX

Dear customers,

We notified users about our PX375-TC#7, PX375-TC-28v#7, and PX375-S models and their
susceptibility to ethanol-blended fuels back in October 2022. In November we released an update
regarding pump unit revision changes (#8 & C#4 models) and announced that we had begun the
process of retrofitting new components or modifying existing components that incorporate the
necessary changes needed for ethanol blends.

Since then, we have received many units back for our free upgrade/retrofit.

We now wish to notify all customers that may still be affected by this issue: the cut-off date for the
F.O.C ethanol-blend fix is October 1%, 2023. Thereafter, there will be a fee of 220.00 GBP.

We encourage all customers still using an ethanol-blend fuel with Andair pumps (#7, S#1 or earlier)
to discontinue immediately and contact Andair for guidance, or to return their units for inspection,
repair/replacement.

Thank you for your continued custom and support!

Andair Team.



